
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Questions?  
 
 

Contact Melanie Lander  

(808) 587-2877 

melanie.s.lander@hawaii.gov 
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Statutory Mandate 
 

HRS §205A-62 calls for the lead agency to ‘Review and periodically update 
the Hawaii Ocean Resources Management Plan’. 

 
The 2018-2019 planning cycle will create the fifth version of the ORMP, with 

updates historically occurring about every 5 years.  
(1985, 1991, 1998 [Plan Review], 2006, 2013) 

As the ORMP approaches the Institutionalization phase, our 
forthcoming plan update offers the unique opportunity to 
ensure the original intent of the document is being fulfilled, 
agency representation is accurate, and the evolution of the 
plan is appropriate for today’s challenges.  
 
Participation in the 2018-2019 update process is a way to 
ensure that your voice is reflected in our priorities for the 
next 5 years. Please consider your agency’s role in plan 
implementation and whether the values of the ORMP are 
truly on their way to becoming institutionalized in your 
division.  

 
Thank you for your invaluable input! 

Source:  Unsplash, C. Joudrey 

I. First Steps 

II. Plan Elements  

i. What’s Working? 

ii. What’s Not? 

III.   Suggested Changes  

i. New Additions 

ii. Things to Remove  

iii. Things to Update 

IV.   Additional Discussion Points 
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